Dear Members and Friends of the Millersville University Community,

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 36<sup>th</sup> Annual Brossman Foundation and Ronald E. Frisbie Sr. Science Lectureship has been postponed. We hope you join us when the program resumes, tentatively scheduled for October 2021. Until then, please stay safe and healthy.

We also want to express our gratitude to the Brossman Foundation's continued and generous support of this program. We hope to see everyone at next year's event!

Sincerely,

Dr. Lyman Rickard

Chairperson, Science Lectureship Committee

Dr. Michael Jackson

Dean, College of Science and Technology

For questions please contact:

Dr. Michael Jackson

Dean, College of Science and Technology

Phone: 717-871-4292

e-mail: michael.jackson@millersville.edu